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Evansville Philharmonic Youth Orchestra Alumni  
 
ALUMNI CONCERT  

The EPYO is thrilled to invite former members of the youth orchestra to join the ’23-’24 
students on stage at the Victory Theatre for their 30th Anniversary Alumni Concert on Saturday, 
November 18th.  Head to this form to sign up and get your music for the concert. Participating 
alumni must be registered through this form by November 4th to participate. Rehearsal will 
be the same day as the performance to make it easy for our members visiting from out of town.  
 
The rehearsal and performance will be on Saturday, November 18th. Rehearsal will run from 
during the day and the performance begins at 7:00 p.m 
 
Alumni performers should register HERE [https://forms.office.com/r/UxxypiRXPQ] by 
November 4th to receive their music and make arrangements to perform.  
 
Alumni reception details TBA.  
 
Can’t attend but want to support the future of the orchestra? Use this button to make a donation 
[Link donation page https://evansvillephilharmonic.org/donate/] to support this group.  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/UxxypiRXPQ
https://forms.office.com/r/UxxypiRXPQ
https://evansvillephilharmonic.org/donate/


HISTORY OF THE EVANSVILLE PHILHARMONIC YOUTH ORCHESTRA  
Founded in 1993, the Evansville Philharmonic Youth Orchestra, or EPYO, has been an 

establishment in the Evansville music education community for 30 years. This group has 
performed all across the country and even in Japan and will soon travel to Washington D.C. in 
the spring of 2024. The last EPYO trip was over 20 years ago. 

 

  

 











              



  







        



     
 
 
 


